

UN Global Compact
To whom it may concern

Copenhagen, 15.10.18

Request - Reporting Cycle Adjustment

Dear United Nations Global Compact

I hereby kindly submit a request to align our Communication on Progress (COP) with our company's natural reporting cycle moving our deadline from the  $19^{th}$  of December to the  $15^{th}$  of March starting from now on and going forward.

Should you any questions regarding our request please do not hesitate to contact our responsible CSR officer and UNGC point of contact:

Mikkel Minor, mimi@lb.dk, +45 2181071

Best wishes

Anne Mette Toffegaard CEO, LB Forsikring A/S